
 

   
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL LITTLE PALS PRESCHOOL REGISTRANTS 

 

 

Little PALs Preschool is licensed as a childcare provider by the State of New Jersey, Department of Children and 

Families, Office of Licensing. As a licensed provider, the PAL must comply with all mandates and provisions of the 

Manual of Requirements for Childcare Centers, State of New Jersey. 

 

Please take the time to review the information in the following links that provide important information regarding 

policies in force at our Little PALs Preschool: 

 

1. Admission Policy and Probationary Period. 

2. Discipline and Expulsion Policy. 

3. Policy regarding State Subsidy/Child Care Resources/Children Home Society. 

4. The Howell Township PAL little PALS Preschool Parent Handbook, which contains important policy and 

procedure, to include: 

 The Policy on the Release of Children to Authorized Individuals. 

 The Policy regarding the Administration of Medicine, Communicable Diseases, and Health Care 

Procedures. 

5. Payment Acknowledgement Form. 

 

  

By registering and enrolling your child in our care with Eleyo, you affirm that you have read our policies and 

agree to all of the provisions therein. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cpl. Harold Foley, Ret. 

Howell Township Police Department 

Program Director, Howell Police Athletic League 

115 Kent Road, PO Box 713, Howell Twp. NJ 07731 

Phone: 732 919-2825  Fax: 721 919-1212 

hfoley@howellpal.org 
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